
  

 

April 13th, 2023 

 

xxx 

Pottsboro Library 

104 N. Main 

Pottsboro Texas 75076 

 

Dear XXX 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our library. We are continually looking for new events to 

engage our patrons and community.  

 

We are excited to announce a new event that will run this summer. May 1st – May 31st will be holding a 

Summer Sidewalk Poetry Competition. This unique competition will recognize five poets from our 

community and engage the senses and emotions of our residents with delight and inspiration.  

 

Approximately five poems from local poets will be curated, made into stencils, and painted on sidewalks 

and pedestrian pathways throughout Pottsboro. The entries will be judged by a group of experts and the 

winners will be announced at an event at the library on June 19th. The first installation will be unveiled 

during the event and the balance of the installations will be completed in June. Some examples of 

Sidewalk Poetry are shown below.  

 

Executing a successful event is contingent on getting the support of the city and our business community 

since the winning poetry will be displayed at local businesses and city locations. Your support can come 

in a couple of ways.  

 

Would you consider allowing a poetry installation at your place of business and giving a small monetary 

donation of $25 to support the purchase of the poetry stencils and paint supplies. We are so grateful for 

all you have done to support the library and would appreciate any support you can give. 

 

In appreciation of your donation, we will promote your business in our communication and promotional 

materials. To become a sponsor contact xxx at xxx and indicate if you are willing to have a poetry 

installation at your location and if you are able to make a monetary donation for the purchase of the 

supplies.  

 

Thank you in advance for your support and we look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Sincerely 
xxx 
Pottsboro Library Director 


